Document Accession #: 20210723-0013 Filed Date: 07/23/2021

ORIGINAL

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission SECRETARY OF THE
888 First Street N. E. Room 1A

Washington D.C. 120428 p - 2[ D g O] 23 P 2 3b

Kimberly D. Bose Secretary

Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That coliaboration monitored the {ake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.
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CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, SY'SI'QN
The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

in the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Contro! Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settiement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanaor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.
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Sincerely,
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Dear FERC Commissioners, 10N

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Aimanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was coliaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the fake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful canclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settiement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Contro! Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
comimunity and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.
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The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn

out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successfui conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the {ake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what s right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: Ug_H_(Ay&fJ
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CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors



Document Accession #: 20210723-0013 Filed Date: 07/23/2021

Cimari D, FILED
imberly D. Bose Secretary SECRETARY OF THF
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission COMMISSION
888 First Street N. E. Room 1A M23 P23
Washington D.C. 20428 FEDERAL ENERGY
REGULATORY COMMISSION

Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Controf Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
colfaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

/Q\f\
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
outone.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonabie change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 shouid be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the pecple of Lake Aimanar, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the coliaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely, J M .

Name: ¥l s irs Erfa'gma, w
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o ex 37+
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute,

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonabie change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Contro! Board to change a single intent of the
coliaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

@ N ONRIE
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CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, LATORY COMMISSION

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarlly drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Untif special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chags by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement Is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

vme: Hathleon francer
Address: 6[ 32 Phj_wuf (.V)
Wagueg (¢ Floe-

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, )

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were In the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monltored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the sclence
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative setttement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonahle and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,
Name: 40y g EHLI1OFT

Addresa&h #31 %k Af&?{'} &?jb&k—, Sk?nk.‘rké/
b2y

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, REGULATORY COMMISSION
The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been-an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn

out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiatlons that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That coilabaration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that Increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the pecple of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the coliaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Since rely,Q, 2

Name: _—:S;‘-— \&03\ u——»——)
Address: wae e N\ Cveald— D, | ys—

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors



Document Accession #: 20210723-0013 Filed Date: 07/23/2021

Kimberly D. Bose Secretary

FILED
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission SE%EJQQQ %F THE
888 First Street N. E. Room 1A o] Jl. :
Washington D.C. 120428 23P23
FEBERAL Fupp
REGULATBR Y cogﬁ?sysm

Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the peopie and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

in the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
suctessful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitared the lake quality, the lake levei, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The aiternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the pecple of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: j’-’\m&i W

Address:
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CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarlly drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Contro! Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, stifl without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotlations that were in the settiement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facllities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the

collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The aiternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name:

IVTTINRIE, csa X V- \ Lolke @%{37

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, REG&%TQR%'E&"%%?SYS!ON

The pracess of the re-licensing of Lake Almancr has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the coliaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the fiows gnly the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what Is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

=

Name: #0002 TNOMNCL S
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CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, REGUEATORY COMMISSION

The pracess of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently-for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed toreach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were In the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facllities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the

coliaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: ?&bﬂf‘ﬂ_ étlmdf"

Address: /6F Sffm DA,
Chestenn Cpt K222

CC Doug LaMaifa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the tast minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one {ast minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the

coliaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The aiternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settiement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: EJ _TT&—'I——z_

Address: 167- <S[(ﬂr\ m
Chegtzye, CA 94004

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settiement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the

collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

/
Name: \Jw\ é‘,[

Address: qu’ S[im 'DL
Chetcy,, ot SGL3-4 \

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas Co{mty Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, REGULATORY COMMISSION

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakehoiders that worked diligently-for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, stiil without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiatlons that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commisslon.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

(st

Name:

adaress: A53Y BR ) Rd |
oo G e W37

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board te change a single intent of the

collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Contro! Board.

Sincerely,

Lo

Name: /a»2e 5 CQ.??/C_—
Address: 7 &~ 3 & 5/? Spr:lqﬁj‘ RC‘ .
Late AHoanor, CA 94037

CC Doug LaMalfa, Piumas County Board of Supervisors

1
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Dear FERC Commissioners, Cﬂﬂﬂissmu

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach 2
successful conciusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almast 20 years {ater, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That coltaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the

collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be consldered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincere

o Wobbhow Samens

Address: Q,% 1
Lo B ey

CC Doug LaMaifa Plumas County Board of Superwsors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, REGULATORY CWH(I;SYS!ON

The process of the re-ticensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that Included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the

collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Aimanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

Name: Zlizeboth «Sicve Sohnsene

Address: 400 MVUI\Q. e T
Roseviile CA GIIHT

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas C(unty Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, REEULAT‘BRY ggﬁfﬁ?ﬁgm
The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been.an exceptionally long and unnecessarlly drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are aimost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what Is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and uninecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

me: S IING Soih oA
Address: LPQ o Mn\al Vw Od-/
@05 el/ll€ CK

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, gﬁa{-{g‘%ﬂﬁ? COMMISSION

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently-for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

in the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one {ast minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 shouid be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105

license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Controt Board.

Sincerely,

ane: ot oy P QbUb/ﬁ\/-

Address: IQLH MCSQU- 3 O(\"
Kosemte QAT 15072 \

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, REGULATORY COMMISSION
The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facititles, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatary
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanar, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,
[

Name: MCC A W[QQK
Address: 4 [o(p] 56? @mnqy;@é (ake Ao (& /3 7

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, REGULATORY COMMISSION
The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn

out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Contro! Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
coliaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commisslon.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

(=

Name: Aear
Address: 742 4447 [?’7
Aesforoed CA- P12 7

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, ) TORY CQHHI’SYS o
The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been.an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn

out one,

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chacs by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, stiil without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources

Control Board.

Name: \{ymg &w

Address: 75-3; #U’ /({7
Wewood, CA 54137

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors

Sincerely,
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Dear FERC Commissioners,

The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn
out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the lake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

In the long days that the 2105 group met, that inciuded the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 shouid be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control Board to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commission.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the peogple of Lake Almanor, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonable and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

ne Kep Morhield

Address: 294, B@Ksiclg DK
%J‘,hﬂj (A %00/

CC Doug LaMaifa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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Dear FERC Commissioners, REGULATORY COMMISSION
The process of the re-licensing of Lake Almanor has been.an exceptionally long and unnecessarily drawn

out one.

When the process started there was collaborative group of stakeholders that worked diligently for the
benefit of the license, the people and the jake. Through their tireless efforts, an agreement was struck.
Until special interest within the State Water Resources Control Board, threw the collaboration into
chaos by adding the 3-degree Celsius temperature change 9 miles downstream at the last minute.

in the long days that the 2105 group met, that included the State Water Resources Control Board, never
was the Thermal Curtain, or cold water only discussed. The entire 2105 group failed to reach a
successful conclusion, due to this one last minute, unreasonable change.

Here we are almost 20 years later, still without the 2105 license. The promises and good faith
negotiations that were in the settlement agreement for the 2105 should be upheld without change.
That collaboration monitored the lake quality, the lake level, the flows, the increase in community
facilities, and much more. For the State Water Resources Control 8oard to change a single intent of the
collaborative 2105 agreement is wrong and should not be considered by the Federal Energy Regulatory
Commissicn.

The alternative recommended clearly states, no adverse effect to the community. Clearly, the science
shows that increasing the flows and making the flows only the coldest of water, will gravely adversely
affect our lake, our environment and our community.

Thank you for considering the people of Lake Almanar, the fishery of Lake Almanor, the livelihood of our
community and doing what is right, by supporting the collaborative settlement agreement for the 2105
license without the unreasonahble and unnecessary change that was added by the State Water Resources
Control Board.

Sincerely,

/N Clo—

Name: /}7//(& Evans
Address: 2,0 4 /{W Y /4 7
LAE gemanol, CA F613 7

CC Doug LaMalfa, Plumas County Board of Supervisors
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